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22nd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Harvest Festival Friday 7th October 2022 
We are celebrating the Harvest Festival with a special service on Friday 7th October, 11am at St Boniface 
church.  Everyone is welcome to attend the service, which will be led by the children. 
 

 
As in recent years, and something we feel is particularly important this year, 
we are asking for Harvest donations in support of the local foodbank. 
Nantwich foodbank provide food for many families in the area. Over 90% of 
the food distributed by foodbanks in the Trussell Trust network is donated by 
the public – which is why food donations are absolutely vital to their ability to 
give everyone referred to them a balanced and nutritious three-day supply of 
food. 
 
Please see the list of urgently required items. We would be grateful if any 
donations could be brought in to school on the morning of the Harvest 
Festival – 7th October. 
There will be boxes in our library area for children to come and bring their 
donations to. 
 

If you would like further information on the services of Nantwich foodbank or need to access the food bank 
system, please contact Ms Charlesworth through the school office.  
 
 
Additionally, if any parents are able to support walking the children to and from church with the school staff, 
please let Mrs Waring know on email admin@bunburyaldersery.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our service. 
 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 

Nic Badger 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary 
EHT of Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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